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L. Dubinski, Asst. Dir. for Materials

Pivieion of Complisnce

R. E. Conningham, Chief, Enforcement Branch
Division eof Licensing and Regulation

COMPLIANCE INSPECTION REPORT FOR
POT. CHEMICAL CORPORATION
AY CHEMICAL DIVISION
258 ANN STREZT
WEST CHICAG", ILLINOIS
INSPECTIONS CONDUCTED IN APRIL AND JUNE, 1961

BYPRODUCT MATERIAL LICENSK WO, 12-4932-1
SOURCE MATERIAL LICEXSE R-234 (DOCKET 40-2061)
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This office has been informed by Mr. Willis Johnston that
Chicago CO has tentatively scheduled a reinspection of sub-
ject licemsee's facilities for the week of April 30, 1962.
This office has no objections to the proposed reinspection.

We are writing a letter to the licensee confirming receipt
of thair letter dated April 9, 1962, which was in reply to
our motice of viclation dated March 26, 1962. However, we
suggest that the inspector give special attentionm to the
determinations of employee weighted exposures to airborne
radiocactivity and the collection and analysis of air ssaples
since the licensee's reply was mot oufficiemtly responsive
concerning these astters.

My further enforcement action with the licensee will be
taken on the basis of the proposed reinspection.
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